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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Julie Siebert-Johnson 426 W. Lancaster Avenue, Suite 200
Office: (267) 930-4005 Devon, PA 19333
Fax: (267) 930-4771

Email: jsjohnson@mullen.law

August 12, 2021
VIA E-MAIL

Deputy Attorney General Stephanie Guyon
Office of the Attorney General

Consumer Protection Division

954 W. Jefferson, 2nd Floor

Boise, ID 83720

E-mail: stephanie.guyon@ag.idaho.gov

RE: Preliminary Notice of Potential Data Event
Dear Deputy Attorney General Stephanie Guyon:

We represent Twin Falls County, Idaho (“TFC”) located at 630 Addison Ave. W., Twin Falls,
Idaho 83301, and are writing pursuant to L.C. § 28-51-105(1) to provide you with preliminary
notice of a potential data event that is currently under investigation. This is a preliminary
communication meant to make you aware of the potential data event, and will be supplemented as
necessary based on the findings of the active and ongoing investigation.

Specifically, on August 7, 2021, TFC discovered suspicious activity on its systems. TEC
immediately began an investigation to confirm the nature and scope of the event. The TFC
investigation includes working with their information technology support provider and
independent third-party forensic specialists. The investigation into this event is ongoing and it has
not yet been confirmed whether and what information, if any, may have been impacted.

We will advise you of the findings of our investigation should we determine that any personal
information is in fact at risk. Should you have any questions regarding this notification or other
aspects of the data privacy incident, please contact us at 267-930-4005.




Very truly yours,

i

Julie Siebert-Johnson of
MULLEN COUGHLIN LLC
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